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June 2, 1989

To: Lee King

From: Larry Walker

Subject: UAI Antenna Drawings

UAI sent one set of mylar reproducibles that were checked in 
on April 3, 1987. These 200 drawings are currently in four flat 
file drawers at the AOC in Socorro.

UAI sent five full sets of bluelines that were checked in on 
April 17, 1987. The locations of these 200 drawings is listed 
below:

One set in AOC vertical file 
One set in AOC flat file
One set to VLA Technical services at the drafting department 

c/o Dick Bailey 
One set to Pie Town site
One set to VLA Control Building c/o Paul Rhodes (This set was 

shipped to Room #143 in the AOC at move time & has been 
restored for Lee King to take back to Charlottesville.)

The decision was made that the 200 sheet file set wasn't 
required for the (9) remaining sites. Jim Oty, Paul Rhodes & Bob 
Stidstone determined which drawings should be required at each 
site. This set of 85 drawings was sent out & nine sets of 
blueprints were run. The current locations of these sets is 
listed below:

One set to Los Alamos Site c/o Paul Johnson 
One set to Ft. Davis Site (Harvard Observatory) c/o J. D. 

Williams
One set to Owens Valley Site c/o Sid Smith 
One set to Kitt Peak Site c/o Dewey Ross 
One set to Brewster Site c/o Bob Sanderson
One set to Hancock Site to remain in the possession of Boston 

University until at least the middle of August 
Three sets in Room #143 at the AOC

LW/tl
cc: B. Stidstone


